
            Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 
 

 

590 Steven Court, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 6Z2 
Tel: [905] 895-2309 
Fax: [905] 895-8931 
Email: nmhydro@nmhydro.ca 

 
May 20, 2011 
  

via e-mail 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli  
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: EB-2011-0120 CANDAS’ Application Regarding Access to Power Poles 

Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. (“Newmarket-Tay”) is applying for intervention 
status in the above-noted proceeding.  Newmarket-Tay has a vested interest in 
participating in this hearing.  CANDAS’ application directly affects our distribution 
assets. 
 
Newmarket-Tay is not eligible for and does not seek an award of costs as per the Board’s 
Cost Award Guidelines. 
 
In an attempt to reduce the amount of paper printed, Newmarket-Tay prefers to receive 
only electronic copies of the materials filed by the applicant and subsequent intervenors. 
 
Newmarket-Tay requests that documents filed with the Board in the proceeding be served 
as follows:  

Gaye-Donna Young, P.Eng. 
Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 
590 Steven Court 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z2 
Telephone: 905 953-8548 
Fax: 905 895-8931 
Email address:  coo@nmhydro.ca 

 
Yours truly,  
 
[original signed by]  
 
Gaye-Donna Young 
COO  
 
cc: Helen.newland@fmc-law.com 
 Michael.schafleer@fmc-law.com 


